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Thunderful Group - Leaving a challenging 2024 behind
Redeye provides an update on Thunderful Group following its Q4 2024 report, which was better than 
expected in terms of sales, while margins came in somewhat weaker than expected. Thunderful Group 
leaves a challenging year behind, and we believe the Q4 report is a step in the right direction, with 
improved cost control and cash flow. That said, the company must continue to manage its balance sheet, 
which leaves little room for error.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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